
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW 
 
 
COUNCIL MEETING -      24 SEPTEMBER 2015 
 
 
QUESTION WITH NOTICE  
 
A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by 
Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chairman of any 
Committee. 
 
Questioner:  Councillor Barry Macleod-Cullinane 
   
Asked of: Councillor Glen Hearnden (Portfolio Holder for 

Housing)  
 
 
  
 
 

Question 1:   
 
“How many in-fill developments has the Council built in Harrow in the last 
year?” 
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Question 2:   
 
“What are you doing to inform Council tenants about the opportunities for 
home ownership and their qualification for Right to Buy?” 
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Question 3:  
 
“How many families has the Council re-housed outside the borough in the last 
year?” 
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A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by 
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Committee. 
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Question 4: 
 
 “ Have any estimates for the in-year replacement of damaged food waste 
bins been included in the business case for the separate collection system?” 
 

 



LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW 
 
 
COUNCIL MEETING -      24 SEPTEMBER 2015 
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A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by 
Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chairman of any 
Committee. 
 
Questioner:  Councillor Susan Hall 
   
Asked of: Councillor Simon Brown (Portfolio Holder for 

Children, Schools and Young People) 
 
 
  
 
 

Question 5:   
 
“Can you outline how the Youth Justice Plan will work alongside the Domestic 
Violence Strategy, given the recognised links between the two areas of 
crime?” 
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QUESTION WITH NOTICE  
 
A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by 
Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chairman of any 
Committee. 
 
Questioner:  Councillor Susan Hall 
   
Asked of: Councillor Kiran Ramchandani (Portfolio Holder for 

Performance, Corporate Resources and Policy 
Development) 

 
  
 
 

Question 6:  
 
“Following the recent report on consultation standards which went to Cabinet, 
in which areas do you think the Council can improve when it comes to 
consultations?” 
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Question 7:   
 
“What provisions are the Council making for the expected reduction in the 
benefit cap to £23,000 from next April?” 
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Question 8:   
 
“What is the Council doing to promote public awareness of the expected 
benefit cap reduction from £26,000 to £23,000 from next April?” 
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Question 9:  
 
“The literature on the changes to garden and food waste collections mentions 
„flexible collection options‟, and you provided some information on these at 
Cabinet. Could you provide more detail on which options will be available to 
residents, and how these will be communicated?” 
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Question 10:  
 
“Could you also confirm whether these flexible collection options were taken 
into account in the business case and, if so, what impact any take-up of these 
options could have on savings projections?” 
 

 



LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW 
 
 
COUNCIL MEETING -      24 SEPTEMBER 2015  
 
QUESTION WITH NOTICE  
 
 A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by 
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Question 11:  
 
“Do you think that the proposed 51 College Road development qualifies as an 
example of “world class” architecture?” 
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Question 12:  
 
“Could you give an explanation for the various delays and slippages reported 
in the School Expansion Programme, according to the latest Capital 
monitoring information?” 
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Question 13:  
 
“What provision has the Council made to accommodate pupils in the event of 
delays and slippages causing construction work to run over the start of the 
next school year?” 
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Question 14:  
 
“Can you confirm that no pupil will be accommodated in temporary 
classrooms as a result of these delays and slippages?” 
 

 


